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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 10, 2011

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB826 by Farias (Relating to facilitating the enrollment in or transfer to a public school 
district of a student in the conservatorship of the state.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require each school district to appoint a liaison no later than December 1, 2011, to 
assist with the enrollment or transfer of local students who are in the conservatorship of the state.  
Local cost implications would be expected to vary among school districts depending on how many 
students enrolling in or transferring to or from the district were in the conservatorship of the state.  
Costs are not anticipated to be significant on a statewide basis.
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